
City Hall
121 N. LaSalle St.

Room 107
Chicago, IL  60602

www.chicityclerk.com

Office of the City Clerk

Legislation Details (With Text)

File #: O2023-1733

Status:Type: Ordinance Recommended for Passage

File created: In control:5/24/2023 Committee on Transportation and Public Way

Final action:

Title: Exemption from physical barrier requirement for commercial driveway alley access for Showtime
Audio, Inc.

Sponsors: Nugent, Samantha

Indexes: Ingress/Egress

Attachments: 1. O2023-1733.pdf

Action ByDate Action ResultVer.

Committee on Transportation and
Public Way

6/13/2023 1

ReferredCity Council5/24/2023 1

City Council Meeting May 24, 2023

BE IT ORDAINED BY THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE

SECTION 1. Section 10-20-430 of the Municipal Commissioner of Transportation is hereby authorized anc

Showtime Audio Inc.

4422 N.EIston Ave Chicago,! L 60630
Code of Chicago, directed to exempt

From the provisions requiring barriers as a prerequisite to and egress to parking facilities for premise address.

SECTION 2. This ordinance shall take effect and be in force from and after its passage and publication.

Samaritha Nugel Alderman, 39th Ward

SAMANTHA NUGENT
Alderman, 39th Ward
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April 25,2023

Gia Biagi, Commissioner Department
of Transportation City of Chicago 30
N. LaSalie St., Suite 1100 Chicago,
T1 60602

Re: Showtime Audio inc.
4422 N.EIston Ave
Chicago,IL 60630

Dear Commissioner, Biagi,

Please be advised that on May 24, 2023 I will introduce an ordinance in the Chicago City Council
to provide alley ingress and egress to parking facilities at 4422 N.EIston Ave. The ordinance, as
drafted and approved by the council, authorizes alley access for the entire building. 1 am
requesting for the appropriate license to be issued due to pending passage to the publication.

Your cooperation in this matter is greatly appreciated. If you need any additional information,
please do not hesitate to contact Reginald Stewart at (312) 432-1995.

Sincerely,

Samantha Nugerj Alderman, 39th ward
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